ASSOCIATION OF MUNICIPAL ATTORNEYS

November 11, 2009

Via Hand-Delivery
Troy Hamblin

City Labor Negotiator
City Hall, 7" Floor
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Re: AMA-City Contracts, 2007-2009 and 2010-2011

Dear Mr. Hamblin:

Enclosed are the Memoranda of Understanding, executed by the Association of Municipal
Attorneys (*AMA”) bargaining committee — one for the 2007-2009 contract and the other for the
2010-2011 contract. Please return fully-executed copies to me after you have obtained City
signatures.

Without precedent or prejudice, the AMA hereby: withdraws its 2009 grievance regarding the
July 2, 2009 and September 8, 2009 furlough days; and agrees it will not file a prohibited
practice complaint or other legal action concerning those days. Also, the AMA will dismiss
itself as a Complainant regarding the Complaint filed with WERC over merit-pay freeze. Case
557, No. 69163.

We understand the two AMA-City contracts are scheduled for consideration by the Finance and
Personnel Committee on November 24 and before the full Council on December 1. Please let
me know the time scheduled for the Finance and Personne! Committee.

The AMA thanks you, Troy, and Nicole Fleck for your work in putting together these
agreements, and we thank the City of Milwaukee Common Council. We look forward to moving
forward together in these difficult times.

Thank you. Please call if you have questions or comments.

ST gopian
Pre31dent Association of Municipal Attorney

c: Grant F. Langley
Tim Hawks



